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I support HB 3103 - Please let the State Forester do his job and harvest timber!!   

The harvest can be done in a sustainable manner. I would suggest that when Oregon 

was harvesting timber, we had less forest fires and disasters.   

It doesn't take a genius to figure these things out.  For those submitting comment 

from out of state - perhaps they can be directed to pay the bill for the disaster that will 

be coming. 

 


